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e Raising awareness — we regularly send out

information to all Warwickshire schools as well as

1o support serv ices, social services, health proy iders,

local voluntary organisations and so on. Like you,
we're aware that at times the information doesn’t

filter through, or people aren’t always sure about

what we can actually offer.

Working with schools

on a leaflet which describes the support we can

we are currently working

provide for schools. We hope this will help to
develop stronger links so that we can work more
closely together to support parents.
Thank vou for all the constructive comments you sent
in, which were much appreciated and will be acted
upon to the best of our ability.
And finally, thank you very much for all the kind and

appreciative feedback which has given us genuine

pleasure (everyone needs a pat on the back occasionally!).

New support group

A new support group has been launched for the parents
of disabled children from Nuneaton and Bedworth's
minority ethnic communities.

The aim of the group is to enable parents to meet other
parents, share experiences, make friends and find out

more about the help available to them as carers.

At the launch night, guest speakers addressed the
group, there was an opportunity to learn about
relaxation and stress-management techniques, and
information about services was available. This first
meeting was held at Nuneaton's Freeway Centre in
Park Avenue, Attleborough.

If you would like to know more and are interested in
joining the group, please ring Shirley Foster, Nuneaton
District Children's Services Team on 01926 414910,

Joining the V.I.P.S.

(Voluntary Independent Parental
Supporters)

Having a 16 year old son with special needs, I know
only too well how frustrating and bewildering it is to
try and find your way around the SEN system. On
hearing about V.I.P.S. at a Parent Partnership meeting,
[ decided I would become involved. I thought that any
help I could give, even in a small way, could be

beneficial to another parent.

[ applied to join the V.LLP.S. training course with a little
apprehension. | need not have worried, though, as
everyone was very friendly (the Coventry and
Warwickshire Parent Partnership Services joined
together for these meetings). There were seven weekly
sessions, covering a wide range of topics, from
developing listening skills to gaining an in-depth
knowledge about statements and annual review
meetings. Ground rules and confidential matters were
agreed. Participants were given a number of useful
handouts

It was interesting and informative, yet friendly and
informal. If you have some spare time, why not
become one of our V.I.LE.S.? You will not regret it! I
certainly haven’t,

Gill Day
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